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May 8, 2012

Even though we are in the middle of summer break in Thailand,
we’ve had many students come to study with us. Our first course of the
summer was a short course with a different topic every day, such as
exercise, card tricks, giving directions, and making greeting cards (right).
Paul and Robyn Kramer (below) arrived at TLC at the end of February and |
started teaching in March. The students enjoy them a lot! The Kramers
will be here for two years -- praise God for more longer-term teachers to

' = = help at the English Center. -

We had a QUEST event in March at a local park to discuss the topic “Did
humans really come from monkeys?” (below) Several students expressed interest in
B8 learning about Jesus and coming to church. Please pray that students Ming, Dew,
(il Ink, Kwan, and Jin will come to church and continue to study with us when they
come back from summer vacation. I’'m thankful for many TLC church members that
help us to follow up with students who come to QUEST.

UPDATE: Since my last newsletter, many students
from Kids Club have stopped coming to class and
Sunday school. Our pastor talked to some
neighborhood parents, who said that other parents
didn’t want their children to come to church and

children and their families, that they can continue to
study with us and come to know Jesus!

PRAISE GOD
FOR: teachers

I’m coming back ... My firstterm as a
missionary in Thailand is quickly

coming to a close. | return to California to begin itineration in
January 2013. | will be sharing about my ministry in Thailand,
and also raising monthly support. | would love to meet with
your church or small group and let you know ways that you
can be involved in what God is doing in Thailand. If you're
interested, send me an email at lauren.becker@agmd.org.

| look forward to seeing you next year!

at TLC; students who are interested to hear about
Jesus; Thai church members who are involved in our
English Center ministry.

PLEASE PRAY FOR: students to come back after
summer break and learn more about Christ; kids to
come back to Kids Club; me as | prepare for
itineration, set to begin January 2013.

You can contact me by... EMAIL lauren.becker@agmd.org
Check out my website: htip://www.laurenbecker.wordpress.com

MAIL 220/56 Mu 2; T. Chang Pueak A. Muang; Chiang Mai 50300 THAILAND
ACCOUNT NUMBER 294540
TO SUPPORT ME visit my website and click “Support This Ministry” OR email Nancy at ndickerson@ag.org >
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If you would prefer to receive this newsletter electronically, please email me at lauren.becker@agmd.org
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